
 

 

World Cup Tickets 
 
Would you like a chance to attend the FIS Cross Country World Cup races in 
Minneapolis in February??? 
 

They’re scheduled for February 17-18, 
2024, at Theodore Wirth Park in 
Minneapolis. 
 
The public tickets are already sold out. But 
the North Star Ski Touring Club will have a 
block of tickets in our exclusive North Star 
Ski Touring Club Cheer Zone, right ON 
THE RACE COURSE! 
 
If you join the club between December 9 
and January 9, you will be entered into a 
drawing for one of ten tickets to the 
World Cup races. Each ticket will be valid 
for both days of the races, and will allow 

club members to stand on our own section of the course and watch the racers up close! We will be in the 
middle of the excitement, next to a flutter flag with our club logo, cheering and ringing our cowbells!!! 
 
Ticket holders will also have access to walk around to other parts of the course, the vendor village, and 
the concession area. Every place except for the reserved grandstand seats and the VIP tent. 
 
This will be the first World Cup race to be held on US soil in 20 years!! 

 
DON’T WAIT……JOIN US TODAY!!! 
 
Are you already a club member? There will be a separate drawing to distribute approximately 35 tickets 
to existing/current club members. 
 
For further info, please contact Craig Wiklund, Publicity Director, North Star Ski Touring Club, at 
captain.craigw@gmail.com 
 
The drawings will be held approximately January 10. Results of the drawing will be emailed to applicants 
approximately January 11, with a request to respond and claim your ticket. 


